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Fun4All go cruising on canal  

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care For a break, 

continued its programme of activities in June when 39 members enjoyed a leisurely cruise on the Kennet 

and Avon canal, departing from Devizes Wharf. 

The glorious hot weather set the scene and once we were all safely aboard the boat we were served a Fish and 

Chips lunch, which we ate as we quietly passed by some lovely canal-side houses, what a super place to live. 

The boat did good trade is selling drinks and hot beverages, something for everyone.  

 

Part way through the trip a rowdy group at the front of the boat led some ‘community’ singing of appropriate 

songs like “Cruising Down The River”. Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the trip.  

Another busy month ahead and we hope the sun shines for our next outing on 6
th

 July when a 

minibus will take members to Weston-Super-Mare for the day. On the 20
th

 July we will hold another 

social event at the Rotary Hall, Chippenham with a buffet, and entertainment from Barry Pike.  

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer 24/7 and are in need of a break.  You would be made very 

welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary Hall, Station Hill, 

Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our Website fun4all.org.uk 
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PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Muriel Richards  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


